
Luis Ojeda        Thu, Jan 17, 2019 at 11:57 AM 
To: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org 
 
 
 
 
Hello, 
 
I’m Officer Ojeda from Devonshire Vice, this the Caldera notification letter for the business “Pinot’s 
Palette”- file No. 18-1130.   Devonshire Vice was Unopposed after reviewing the application.  Everything 
seemed consistent with the conditions from the Master land permit.  If there are further questions please 
feel free to contact me. 
  
 
Thanks, 
Luis Ojeda #37498 
Police Officer III 
Devonshire Area Vice 
(818)832-0811 

 

mailto:sharon.dickinson@lacity.org

